
On March 24, Governor Evers issued an executive
order directing Wisconsinites to stay at home,
beginning Friday, March 25 through April 24. We
understand how intimidating this sounds, and with
the information about COVID-19 changing hourly, it
can all be overwhelming.
 
We have confirmed that yes, veterinary clinics in
Wisconsin are considered essential businesses and
we will remain open during this “Safer at Home”
period. Our curbside service will remain in effect, and
we continue to see patients for most services.
 
Ensuring the health and well-being of our companion
animals is our priority, and we look forward to
continuing to serve both you and your pets during
these trying times. If you have any questions, please
do not hesitate to reach out to us.

We Are Open!


